
PLEASE do not increase the Oregon minimum wage, it will not be good for rural Oregon any where in the 
state. Just because you increase wages does not mean we can increase the cost of any farm/ag 
commodity. We have to compete in a world market.  So please vote no on any raise.  Eastern OREGON 
should matter, and we don’t want this 
 
 
Regards, 
Robin Froerer 
Froerer Farms Inc. DBA Owyhee Produce 


